
1

Damon, Jessica

From: Kathleen Jenkins <kmjpjj@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 21, 2022 5:58 PM
To: Damon, Jessica
Subject: brook

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear Jessica,   
I received the letter to Bowden Point Property regarding the visual impact assessment.  
Did you see my email with the species of wildlife on the property?  
Additionally, there is an active smelt brook. Local people go there every May when the smelts run up the Penobscot. 
return to the brook where they hatched and lay eggs; this is a valuable natural resource. I understand the Maine Fish 
and Wildlife is conducting a study of smelts and I am wondering if the Salmons project application included an 
assessment.  
Additionally, I am not a wildlife expert by any means, just a resident who has lived on the Penobscot for 50 years. Today 
I saw a pair of red-tailed hawks, bald eagle, and wood ducks by the shore. The point is, any property along 
the Penobscot is teeming with wildlife and for Salmons to indicate there is "no significant wildlife" is simply not true. 
Thank you 
 
Kathleen Jenkins 


